

REPUBLIKA E SHQIPËRISË MINISTRIA E ARSIMIT DHE SPORTIT

AGJENCIA KOMBËTARE E PROVIMEVE

PROVIMET KOMBËTARE TË ARSIMIT BAZË

SESIONI I

E shtunë, 06 qershor 2015

Ora 10.00

Lënda: Gjuhë Angleze (Niveli A2)

Udhëzime për nxënësin

Testi në total ka 25 pyetje.

Trembëdhjetë pyetje janë me zgjedhje (qarkim).

Dymbëdhjetë pyetje janë me zhvillim.

Në pyetjet me zgjedhje qarkoni **vetëm** shkronjën përbri përgjigjes së saktë, ndërsa për pyetjet me zhvillim është dhënë hapësira e nevojshme për të shkruar përgjigjen.

Koha për zhvillimin e pyetjeve të testit është 2 orë e 30 minuta.

Pikët për secilën pyetje janë dhënë përbri saj.

Për përdorim nga komisioni i vlerësimit

Kërkesa	1	2a	2b	2c	3a	3b	4a	4b	4c	5
Pikët										
Kërkesa	6	7a	7b	7c	7d	8	9	10	11	12
Pikët										
Kërkesa	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22a
Pikët										
Kërkesa	22b	22c	23	24	25a	25b	25c	25d	25e	
Pikët										

Totali i pikëve	KOMISIONI I VLERËSIMIT
	1 Anëtar
	2 Anëtar

SECTION I

READING COMPREHENSION

TASK ONE

Read the text below and answer the questions.

Hi Ben,

We have just come back from our summer holiday in France. During the first week the weather was great. Everyone warned that summer in the south of France would be hot, but it wasn't. Some days were cloudy and one day we had a thunderstorm. It was very exciting, but the dog didn't like the lightening or the thunder. The dog hid under the bed because the thunder was very loud!

In the second week the weather got even better. It stopped raining and the sun came out. It was still quite windy on the beach, but that was OK. My brother almost got sunburnt on his back because he fell asleep, but luckily it wasn't too bad though. One day we flew our kites from the top of the hill. We bought them at a local shop. That was great fun, but the wind broke mom's kite. She was a bit **cross**, but luckily we had lots of other kites.

We came home yesterday on the boat. It was very wet and not very nice at all. My dad said that next year we could go to Iceland for our holiday. He likes Iceland a lot and so does my mom. I don't think I want to go there because I'm sure it would be freezing and I prefer sunny holidays. I would like to go to Spain. I have never been there but I have heard that Spain is wonderful in summer.

Can't wait to hear from your summer holidays.

Keep in touch.

Mary

1.	Why is Mary writing to Ben?	1 point
B) C)	To tell him about her holiday To tell him about France To tell him about her dog To tell him about her next holiday	
2.	Items 2 (a), (b), & (c)	
a)	What was the weather like during their first week?	1 point
b)	Why did the dog hide under the bed?	1 point
c)	Why did her brother get sunburnt?	1 point

3.	Item 3 (a) & (b)	
a)	Where did they fly their kites from?	1 point
b)	Why did her brother get sunburnt?	1 point
4.	Item 4 (a), (b) & (c)	
a)	What was the weather like when they came home?	1 point
b)	Why doesn't Mary want to go to Iceland?	1 point
c)	Why would she like to go to Spain on holiday?	1 point
5.	What does <i>cross</i> mean in the 2 nd paragraph?	 1 point
A) B)	happy calm	

- C) angry
- D) relaxed

TASK TWO

Read the three texts below and answer the questions.

Baywatch

Baywatch is the most popular TV show in history. It has appeared in all the countries in every continent-except Antarctica. This means that about one half of the world's population has seen it at some time. From its first episode in 1989, this TV drama had everything. It had beautiful young men and women in swimming costumes, fantastic sunshine and perfect California beaches. And it wasn't just men who liked it. Sixty five percent of the people watching it were women.

Pop Idol

In 2001, British music boss Simon Cowell had the idea of a TV 'talent show'. It was for members of the public who wanted to be pop singers. Thousands of singers, good and bad, **appeared** in front of three judges and everyone watching the show could vote for the best ten by telephone, text message or over the internet. The idea was a big success around the world, and the United States soon had its own American Idol. Similar shows appeared all over the world, from Russia to the Arab world.

Big Brother

Some people loved it, some people hated it, but one thing is certain: Big Brother, the world's first reality TV show, changed TV forever. What happens when you put a group of young men and women in a house together and allow them no contact with the world outside? And what happens if they are on television twenty four hours a day?

A Dutchman called John De Mol had the first idea, and the first Big Brother appeared on TV in the Netherlands in 1999. More than twenty countries have had their own Big Brother since then.

6.	Why do people like to watch these programs?	1 point
B) C)	To become famous To entertain themselves To become judges To become singers	
7.	Items 7 (a), (b), (c) & (d)	
a)	Where has Bay Watch appeared?	1 point
b)	What country has Bay Watch not appeared?	1 point
c)	Who could vote for the best ten singers of the talent show?	1 point
d)	What did people think of the idea of Pop Idol?	1 point
8.	How many singers took part in this talent show?	1 point
9.	What is Big Brother?	1 point
10.	Do people in Big Brother have contact with the outside world?	1 point
11.	Where did the first Big Brother take place?	1 point
12.	What does <i>appeared</i> mean in the 2 nd text?	1 point
B) C)	judged voted danced	

SECTION II

USE OF LANGUAGE

Items 13-21

oose the answer choice which best completes each sentence. You should choose from A, B, C or D. ere is ONLY ONE correct answer for each question.	
you open the window for me, please?	1 point
May Must Don't Could	
. I go running at the park with my dog on Saturdays.	1 point
Much Often Lot Many	
. Can I have hot chips with my steak, please?	1 point
Any Some None Much	
. My father's tall, my mother's short.	1 point
Because That As But	
. Tim is the football player in the team.	1 point
Better Good Best Worse	
. My mother shouts at me when I don't put my dirty clothes in the	1 point
Dish washer Oven Washing machine Refrigerator	
. Make sure you wear your outside. It's very hot.	1 point
Socks Cap Tights Coat	
	rer is ONLY ONE correct answer for each question.

20.	When Jane was lit	tle, she alv	vays wrote her se	ecrets in her _	·			1 point
A) B) C) D)	Diary Article Textbook Card							
21.	Philip learned how	to play a r	musical wh	nen he was yo	oung, but now h	e's forgotten.		1 point
A) B) C) D)	Opera Piano Exhibition Instrument							
22.	Items 22 (a), (b) &	(c)						
	oose the word or ph ere are two words o				best completes	the meaning of	^f each sentence.	
	What time	Sorry	How long	l'd like	This			
a)	In the cake shop:							1 point
		_ that cake	e over there.					
	Good choice. It's a	chocolate	cake.					
b)	At school:							1 point
		. Can I go	to the bathroom,	please?				
	Yes, of course. Be	quick.						
c)	At the car-wash:							1 point
		_ will it tak	e to clean my car	inside and ou	utside?			
	About 30 minutes	•						
Ite	ms 23 (a), (b), (c) &	(d)						4 points
	oose the word or ph ere are two words o		-		best completes	the meaning or	^f each sentence.	
	look tra	vel	unfortunately	beaches	holiday	watch		
_	James, where are	you going	for your (a)		this year?			
-	We're not sure yet		• , ,		•			

© AKP 6 06 qershor 2015

- How nice! I've he	ard they have beautiful	(b)	there.		
- Yes, they do but,	(c)	we're not goin	g there in the summer.		
- Oh, that's a sham	ne. Maybe you can go t	o a football ga	me.		
- Yes, that's what I	want to do. I want to (d)	Barcelona play.		
- Cool!					
24. Items 24 (a), (b),	(c) & (d)				4 points
	phrase from the list give or phrases that will not		hich best completes the me	eaning of each sentence.	
anything	too	don't			
	won't	а	some		
My mother is always	telling me I eat (a)		much chocolate. I (b)	think this is tr	ue.
I only eat (c)	small bar of	chocolate a d	ay. The problem is, I don't	like eating fruit and vegetable	es and
I don't eat (d)	green. I re	ally don't like it	. It tastes terrible!		
		SE	CTION III		
		W	/RITING		
vocabulary and i		e five criteria c	arries two points to give a	n, organization, grammar, total of ten marks.	10 points
Task one					
A friend has sent you	an email asking about	your summer	holidays. Write an email ba	ack to your friend and say	
✓ Where you went					
✓ Who you went wi					
✓ What you liked al	hout your holiday and y	/nv			

- What you liked about your holiday and why
- ✓ What you didn't like about your holiday and why
- ✓ Whether you would go there again

Begin your email with "Hi Kim!" and end it with "All the best," and DO NOT put your real name.

Task to

Write a short story. The story is called "An exciting day at school". Write

- ✓ Where it happened
- ✓ Who was there
- ✓ What happened
- ✓ How you felt about it

06 qershor 2015 © AKP 7

Begin your story "It was an exciting day!"

Task Completion (25/a)	Organization (25/b)	Grammar (25/c)	Vocabulary (25/d)	Mechanics (25/e)	Total
2 points	2 points	2 points	2 points	2 points	10 points